
 
Pineapple Business Park, Nassau, Bahamas. P.O. Box SP-63944 Tel: (242)327-7225/6  

 
7th June 2021 

 

Dear Residents, 

 

It has come to the attention of the POA that there are 3 bee hives actively inhabiting a Poinciana 
tree on Club Lane. The POA is currently contracting with a local Bee Keeper to remove these three 
hives in order to preserve the hives, which are environmentally beneficial, but to remove them from 
Old Fort Bay. This process will take place over a period of up to one week. 
 
In the interim, we are asking residents to exercise caution in this area and to keep children clear of 
the tree in question which is marked with caution tape. 

 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 
OFB POA 


